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MEDIA UPDATE 
 
October 2, 2014 
 

Media Update: 3 Discharged, 2 Still Under Treatment and 
Activities at Open-pit Will Resume 

 
Three out of five injured employees who were involved in a collision between a light 
vehicle and a haul truck at the Grasberg Open Pit Mine on September 27, 2014 have 
recovered and been discharged from Tembagapura hospital. Whereas two other injured 
employees are presently receiving intensive treatment in Jakarta. “Their condition has 
been significantly improved. PTFI will continue to provide the necessary medical 
treatments for our injured employees and hope for their speedy recovery”, said PTFI’s 
Spokesperson, Daisy Primayanti. 
 
Furthermore, the investigation process led by the Mine Inspector from the Ministry of 
Energy and Mineral Resources for the accident on September 27, 2014 is expected to be 
concluded soon. “We continue to work cooperatively with Mine Inspectors to determine 
the cause of the accident,” said Daisy 
 
Currently, the area where the accident took place is still closed pending investigation 
process. Meanwhile, the access in and out of the Grasberg Open Pit Mine has been 
opened at 5:15 Eastern Indonesia after it was blocked yesterday by a group of 
employees. However, after having an open discussion on operational safety, the road 
blocks has now been opened and therefore the operational activity in the open pit mine 
can continue. 
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